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We are committed to providing a safe and supportive learning environment to improve school safety and discipline.   
 

UNIFORM DRESS CODE 
 

TOPS: Navy blue 
• Plain navy polo shirts/blouses with collars, knit polo-type or woven dress shirts; turtlenecks in winter 
• Navy Gnat school t-shirt 
• Sweatshirts (hoodless) or solid-color sweaters 
• Jackets 
• No hoods may be worn on campus 

 
BOTTOMS:  Khaki/tan, navy blue, or blue denim 

• Shorts, pants, skorts, skirts, skirted jumpers 
• Plain, solid-color twill, corduroy or traditional blue jean denim fabric (no acid wash jeans) 
• No holes, stripes, decorations, embroidery, or frayed edges. 

 
DRESS CODE POLICY 

 

• Students must be in uniform each school day (see above). 
• All shirts must be tucked in. 
• Shorts, skirts, skorts, and jumpers must be mid-thigh in length or longer. 
• Shoes must be safe and appropriate.  Closed toe shoes with enclosed back or strap must be worn. Students 

must wear appropriate closed toe athletic shoes to PE or they will be asked to sit out of the activities for the 
day and their PE grade will be affected. (Boots and Crocs are not considered athletic shoes.) 

• No cleats, bedroom slippers, flip-flops, slides, or sandals. 
• A belt is preferred if the garment has belt loops. 
• All pants must be worn at the waist and secure or a belt will be required.  
• Clothing that is too loose or too tight will not be allowed. 
• A small logo is acceptable on collared shirts and jeans. 
• No clothing with colored trim, stripes, embroidery, decorations, etc. 
• No overalls. 
• No plaid. 
• No sweat pants. 
• No hats. 
• Reasonable accommodations can be made based on a student’s religion, disability, or medical condition. 
• Special school t-shirts, such as walk-a-thon, spring celebration, or red school t-shirts, can only be worn 

on Fridays (the administration will have the final decision on which school t-shirts are allowed on 
Fridays.) 

 
 

The school administration has final authority on the Uniform and Dress Code policy.  
Failure to comply with the dress code policy will result in a Code of Conduct violation. 


